District of Chetwynd

Box 357
Chetwynd, BC
Canada VOC 1J0

tel: (250) 401-4100
fax: (250) 401-4101
email: d-chet@gochetwynd.com

June 15, 2021

Peace River Regional District

P.O. Box 810

Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8

Attention: Director Dan Rose — Electoral Area “E” Director

Dear Mr. Rose:

Re: Participation in PRRD Planning Function

At the Closed Council meeting held June 7, 2021 District of Chetwynd Mayor and Council adopted a
motion to remain in the planning function for the Peace River Regional District as legislated under Part
14 of the Local Government Act.

Please contact Mayor Courtoreille or myself if you have any questions or concerns with regard to the
above.

Yours Truly,

Carol Newsom, CMC
Chief Administrative Officer
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District of Chetwynd

Box 357
Chetwynd, BC
Canada VOC 1J0

tel: (250) 401-4100
fax: (250) 401-4101
email: d-chet@gochetwynd.com

June 15, 2021

Peace River Regional District
P.O. Box 810

Dawson Creek, BC VIG 4H8

Attention: Director Dan Rose — Electoral Area “E” Director
Dear Mr. Rose:

Re: Contribution to Construction of New Chetwynd Public Library

Thank you for your delegation at the Closed Council meeting held June 7, 2021 requesting a funding
contribution to the library. At its June 14, 2021 Closed Council Meeting, District of Chetwynd Mayor and
Council adopted a motion to increase its prior commitment of $300,000 over three years to $1,000,000 in
2021 toward construction of the new Chetwynd Public Library.

Please contact Mayor Courtoreille or myself if you have any questions or concerns with regard to the
above.

Yours Truly,

Carol Newsom, CMC
Chief Administrative Officer
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